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ENERGY UPDATE

Hardin County Clerk Brian D. Smith has announced plans to open 
a branch office for vehicle registration in the Nolin office building 
at 101 Lincoln Trail Blvd, Radcliff. Nolin RECC is partnering with the 
Hardin County Clerk to provide an additional site for Hardin County 
residents to pay their vehicle registration, transfer a vehicle, request 
a title and other related services. 

Effective January 15, 2024, the 101 Lincoln Trail Blvd office location 
will no longer provide drive-thru or lobby options for transacting 

Nolin RECC account business. A new payment kiosk and drop box 
in the front of the building offer various payment options for Nolin 
RECC members as outlined below.  

The opening date of the new Hardin County Clerk vehicle 
registration branch will be formally announced once it is 
finalized. Find more information about all the methods available 
to Nolin members for managing their Nolin RECC account at 
www.nolinrecc.com.
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